From: L Marich

To: Robin Proebsting

Subject: SUB19-002

Date: Tuesday, May 7, 2019 6:33:41 PM
Dear City Officials,

Please do not allow a sub division for 14 houses to be built in the historic East Seattle
neighborhood.

East Seattle is one of MI's oldest neighborhoods. This neighborhood was once full of
charming turn-of-the-Century cottages and homes. As an Ml native | have seen the history and
heritage of this neighborhood diminished year-after-year by tear downs and mega homes that
do not fit the character of East Seattle. A 14-home housing development would destroy the
essence of East Seattle.

It was a sad day when the School District and City gave away the East School property to a
private entity years ago. Please do not compound the mistake by allowing the sub plat and
development to occur.

Thank You,

L. Marich
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